
MAR / 2016 

 

 

                The Arbors at Taunton                                                                                                                                               November 2019 

The Arbors  at  Taunton  |   763 County St .   |   Taunton,  MA 02780  |   (508) 824 -4800  

 

 

 

 

 A SPOOKTACULAR AFTERNOON! 
On October 27th we held our annual trick or treat day here at the Arbors. It was a rainy dreary day but 

nothing stopped us from a having a SPOOCTACULAR time!  It was a blast seeing an array of costumes parad-

ing down the hallway greeting our residents.  We had lumberjacks, policeman, witches, scarecrows, you 

name it, we had it!  It was such a hit that the following day, the residents couldn't stop talking about it.  

We even reminisced about what Halloween was like back in the day.  Residents were telling stories of 

when their grandchildren would visit them on Halloween all dressed up in their costumes waiting for 

their candy from Grandma and Grandpa.  It certainly brought back so many memories for all of us and we 

look forward to it every year! 
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    HALLOWEEN CREATIONS! 
 

The Reflections residents on 

October 9th got their inner Pi-

casso’s out. We did a Halloween 

themed painting and couldn't of 

been more happier with the turn 

out.  It was a lot of fun seeing 

everyone’s creativity shine 

through.  
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BLACK WIDOW HIGH STAKES BINGO! 

High stakes bingo is a very       

popular game here at the Arbors.  

On October 20th both               

communities joined together to play black widow 

high stakes bingo.   

Everyone was on their toes anxiously waiting to 

see what they would win! The winner would pick 

a number off of the board and win the money that 

was in the pot .  Our big jackpot winner was 

Shirley M.!  

KNITTING 

CORNER 

This past month we have   

started a knitting club here at 

the Arbors! We meet every 

Wednesday afternoon in the 

living room.          

This creative activity is run by Eleanor who is an employee here 

as well.  She has graciously donated her time every week to   

assist the resident who love to knit and crochet.                            

Eleanor enjoys 

knitting blankets, 

hats, sweaters, 

etc.  She brings a 

warm smile to all 

of the resident’s 

faces and the  

ladies all love 

sharing their   

ideas together! 

HALLOWEEN ART FUN! 

On October 17th our Traditional community had our monthly 

paint night with our volunteer Anna. With keeping up with our 

Halloween theme this month, we painted pumpkins of course! 

Some painted  jack o lanterns and some decided to paint a   

natural fall pumpkin!   

Everyone had a great time and we even had a newcomer Ann T. 

who joined us. She was very happy that she made it to our paint 

night and said that she is most certainly joining our November 

paint night in which our theme will be a  cornucopia for the  

upcoming Thanksgiving holiday! 
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FALL IS IN THE AIR! 

To kick off the fall season the Reflections            
community went apple picking to Keith’s Farm on 

September 24
th

.  We picked the juiciest McIntosh and 
Honeycrisp apples for baking back at home. Of 

course we couldn’t resist the smell of the fresh apple 
cider donuts so we had to purchase some to taste test 

on the way home.  

The next day, being the perfect fall day, we decided to 
stay in and bake up some apple crisp. With the apples 
picked on Tuesday we got right to work in peeling and 
slicing them. As you can see Mary P., Maggie S., and   

Caryl B. were such great help! It wasn’t easy waiting for it 
to come out of the oven with the wonderful smell of       

cinnamon deliciousness filling the room but it was worth 
the wait. We all enjoyed warm apple crisp with vanilla ice 

cream on top. 

 

 

 

DOGGY DAYS! 

 

Here at the Arbors you can’t go wrong 

with puppy visits! Once a month we have Pebbles the Corgi who 

comes to visit  us and always loves to shower us with love and cud-

dles. Let me introduce you to our newest member of our pet therapy 

program, Whiskey. She is a goldendoodle, and boy did she love all of 

the attention that was given to her. Can’t wait for the  next visits from 

these love bugs. 

PUMPKIN SEED BAKING 

On October 7th our marketing        

director Sasha shared her yummy 

recipes  for pumpkin seeds.  Some of 

our residents got up and dug their 

hands into the pumpkins to get all the 

seeds out.  A few of the recipes that 

we tried were Cinnamon, garlic, and 

pepper.  The most favorite was the 

cinnamon spice! The aroma filled the 

entire room.  
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SENIOR SPOTLIGHT! 

Beatrice T is 81 years old and has lived here at the Arbors 
for a little over two years. She was born and raised in 
Brockton. Later in life, when she married her husband 

Richard, she moved to Taunton where she raised her two 
sons Paul and John.  She worked for the VA as an        

administrative officer.  She stated “It was a joy  and a 
blessing raising my two boys.”   During her life she      

enjoyed baking, cooking and knitting.  Bea has 3 beautiful 
granddaughters that she is so very proud of and loves to 
brag about.  Her favorite activity at the Arbors is Arts and 

Crafts!   
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NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS! 

JOAN K. 11/15 

MARY P. 11/19 

HELENE B. 11/20 

GENEVIEVE M. 11/21 

HELEN C. 11/25 

LINDA R. 11/27 

WELCOME HOME 

 Francis B.  

Fernand M.  

Palmira M.  

 

 

 

 

 

 DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME!!  

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 3RD DON’T FORGET 

TO TURN YOUR CLOCKS BACK 1 HOUR! 


